
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  11.12.02


CHAIRMAN’S COMMUNICATIONS

02.212
Parchments and Transcripts (Minute 02.110 ii) refers)


Senate, at its October meeting, had asked the Teaching and Learning Committee to consider the issue of whether parchments and transcripts should record that a course was taken by e-learning.

The Committee noted that campus and mode of attendance were not currently recorded on the award parchment for any course.  The College name appeared for franchised/validated courses.

AGREED:
that parchments and transcripts should not record this mode of delivery.

